9 February 2024

Class1

This week, Class 3 went on a school trip to the Natural History Museum. We went on a 'Dino Dig'
to discover more about fossils. Then, we went to the dinosaur section, where we saw lots of
fossils, eggs and replicas. We looked at different types of rocks linked to our science unit, and then
we went to have a look at the Volcanoes and Earthquakes section. We even got to experience an
earthquake simulation. It was really exciting to see the huge fossil that Mary Anning discovered!
The children made the school proud with their excellent behaviour.




